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December Dates 

19- Chorus Performance-6:00 pm 

23-1/1-Winter Break/Schools Closed 

    

 

 

 

The Bulldog Blast 
                                                                                                       December 15,2019 

 

      Meade Middle School 
1103 26th Street Ft. Meade, MD 20755            410-674-2355 
 

Principal:                   Karla Steinbach, ksteinbach@aacps.org   

Assistant Principals:  Erica Garren,      egarren@aacps.org, 8th grade, 6th grade M-Z 

           Troy Hermann,    thermann@aacps.org, 7th grade, 6th grade A-L 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Message from the Principal… 
Good day families and guardians!  Interims were sent home 

Friday, December 13th with our students.  Please check in with 

them regarding their academic success.  We offer Help Days on 

Tuesdays and Thursday after school.  Sit down with your student 

and create a pathway to academic achievement.   

 

Our String and Band students performed this Thursday, December 

12th.  With Mr. Cooper’s guidance they put on an amazing show.  

Our Chorus students will perform next Thursday, December 19th.  

Mark your calendars to come enjoy music and good company.  

We hope to see you all in attendance.   

 

Over 125 students stayed after school this past Thursday and 

attended our annual Holiday Bazaar.  They had a great time using 

this Meade bucks to pay gifts for their families and friends.  It was 

so much fun to watch their excitement as they shopped.  A huge 

thank you to Ms. Brady and Mr. Anderson for organizing the event.  

A huge thank you to all our teachers for manning tables, 

wrapping gifts, and supporting our students as they shopped.  This 

event is the perfect example of how “we are better together”! 

 

Student basketball athletes from MacArthur Middle school 

traveled to Meade Middle this past Thursday as well.  Our players 

put forth their best effort on the court.  While they didn’t walk 

away with a win, they demonstrated great skills and the love of 

the sport.   

 

Our school building will be closed December 21st through January 

1st.  We hope everyone uses this time to enjoy family, friends, and 

fellowship.   

 

As always, #WeAreBetterTogether,    

 

Karla Steinbach, Principal  

 
 

A huge congratulations to 

Mr. Cooper and our band 

and string students for an 

amazing performance.  

We are so proud of all of 

you!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We loved seeing our 

students give their best 

effort on the court for the 

MacArthur verses Meade 

basketball game. 
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